ROYAL NORWEGIAN EMBASSY
T ——

UNDP
Nigeria Country Office
T.Y. Danjuma street
Asokoro
Abuja
Att.: Mr. Pa Lamin Beyai, Country Director
Abuja, 02.06.2015

RE: COMPLETION LETTER
FOR AGREEMENT NGA-09/001 “PUBLIC PROCUREMENT IN THE NIGER DELTA”

This has reference to our latest e-mail correspondence regarding the agreement
mentioned above.

We thank UNDP for resending the cover letter to the Evaluation report from 2012,
which we could not find in our records. The Evaluation report is approved by the
embassy and, along with the cover letter, considered to constitute the final progress
report under that agreement.

By doing this, we consider the above agreement to be completed and closed.

We thank UNDP for fruitful collaboration in the past. As we are all aware, the work in
the Niger Delta continues under our support to your Country Programme, which is
covered by another, more recent agreement.
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Ambassador

Postal address: P.M.B. 5136, Wuse, Abuja
Office address: No. 54 T.Y. Danjuma Street, Asokoro
Mail: emb.abuja@mfa.no
Org. nr.: 972 417 920



